From: Captain Ben Tracey, Grenadier Guards Assistant Equerry to H.R.H. The Duke of Edinburgh

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

7th July, 2017

Dear Mrs Jackson,

The Duke of Edinburgh has asked me to write and thank you for your letter on behalf of the children and staff at St. Paul's C E Primary School.

His Royal Highness was delighted to see the splendid artwork the children created and much appreciates your time and trouble in writing to him.

Prince Philip sends everyone at St. Paul's C E Primary School his very best wishes.

Your sincerely, Ben Tracey

Mrs. A.E. Jackson Headteacher, St. Paul's C E Primary School